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VIGILANCE DEPARTMENT

Our Ref: Vig/45/6/2020-21 07 October 2020

Subject: Taking Integrity Pledge through the Link given in BIS Home Page -
Vigilance Awareness Week, 2020 celebrations - reg

As you are aware, Vigilance Awareness Week, 2020 is going to be celebrated
during 27" October — 2" November 2020. CVC vide its circular dated 08.09.2020 has
desired that everyone shall take the Integrity Pledge as given at its website.

Accordingly, BIS has created a Link for all employees and their family
members/relatives/friends and all its stakeholders to take the Integrity Pledge.

The Link can be accessed by visiting the BIS home page (www.bis.gov.in) and
clicking on the banner indicating “Take Integrity Pledge”. The Link has also been provided
under “What’'s New” section. The Link is also given on “Manakonline” for BIS licensees/
applicants to take the Integrity Pledge under “Important Links”.

All BIS employees are hereby requested to ensure to take the Integrity Pledge and
show their commitment towards their efforts to eradicate corruption from all forms of life.
They are also requested to encourage their family members/relatives/friends and other
stakeholders (BIS licensees/applicants, etc.) to take the Integrity Pledge through BIS home

page.
This issues with the approval of CVO, BIS.
Sd/-
(Pinaki Gupta)
Sc-D (Vig)
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